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Entech Welcomes Mark Feeg 
 
Reading, PA - Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) is excited 
to announce the recent hiring of Mark Feeg, PE, LEED, AP 
to our team as a Senior Project Manager in the Facilities 
Planning and Design Group.  
 
Mark, a Professional Engineer and LEED certified 
professional, brings nearly 20 years’ experience which 
includes work with air quality control, nuclear, and natural 
gas projects. At Entech he will be focusing on 
dehumidification, HVAC and Energy Savings Improvement 
Program (ESIP) projects for education and industrial clients. 
 
Entech’s Stuart Heisey, Director of MEP Services, said 
about Mark:  
 
“Mark's addition to our team enhances our MEP 
capabilities in the educational, industrial and 
municipal markets as well as giving us a deeper 
bench of experienced project managers. His skills 
will broaden our ability to help our clients manage 
informed improvements to their facilities.” 

 
 
About Mark: 

Mark is a graduate of Penn State University. He resides in Wernersville, PA. When Mark 

is not at Entech, he loves spending time with his wife, Lynn, and daughter, Kara. He also 

enjoys going Karting and all motorsports as well as investing. 
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